The Mathematical Association of America

(INCORPORATED)

HARRY M. GEHMAN
Executive Director

RAOUL HAILPERN
Associate Secretary

GOPY

SUNY AT BUFFALO (University of Buffalo)
BUFFALO 14, New York

May 3, 1965

Professor Robert V. Hogg Mathematics Department State University of Iowa Iowa City, Iowa

Dear Professor Hogg:

Recently we sent you a list of colleges at which MAA Representatives have not been appointed. To this list will you add the name of Upper Iowa University, Fayette, Iowa. We had Gerald S. Sprouse as representative there, but the Information Booklet which we sent him has been returned to our office with a note that he is no longer at Upper Iowa University. Our records indicate that he is now at the U.S. Naval Ordnance Testing Station, China Lake, California.

With best wishes, I am

Yours,

HARRY M. GEHMAN Executive Director

HMO: CP

cc: E. L. Canfield

